KYCON

Notice of Discontinuation

Company: KYCON, Inc.
1810 Little Orchard St.
San Jose, CA 95125

USA

408-494-0330

We would like to inform you that our K85ZCX-xD series has been discontinued. If you require parts,

please contact Kycon for information regarding last time buys.

We apologize for the short notice.
Thank you very much for your understanding.

w g
Signature:

Name: Jill Scarnecchia Phone: 408-494-0330
Date: 9/28/11
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